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VARIETY SA – AFL MAX EXCURSION  

  

Dear Parents and Caregivers,  

We are writing to inform you about an upcoming excursion that your child has been selected to 

attend. This excursion has been organized by Variety SA for some of our Inclusive Education 

students at Charles Campbell College. The purpose of this excursion is to provide our students 

with an enriching and inclusive experience, fostering social interaction and offering students the 

opportunity to flourish as healthy, safe, and active citizens.   

Information: 

Date: Monday 17 June 2024  

Location: AFL Max (32 Butler Boulevard, Adelaide Airport 5950)  

Departure: 9:00am from Charles Campbell College   

Return: Approx. 1:30pm  

Transport: Students will travel to and from AFL Max via private bus   

AFL Max is a state-of-the-art play and development centre that brings together the latest in 

technology and traditional skills development; it’s also a lot of fun! Students will have access to a 

range of activities at the Aerial, Bump, Tackle and Climb Zones. There is also an Interactive Zone 

for students who enjoy video games.  

The excursion is being organized in collaboration with Variety SA, a reputable organization 

dedicated to promoting inclusivity and providing unique experiences for children and young 

people. We are grateful for their support and commitment to making this excursion possible for 

our students.  

  

We believe that this excursion will be a wonderful opportunity for our Inclusive Education 

students to engage in a shared experience and further develop their social inclusion and physical 

skills.   

 

Please note that due to a limited number of tickets, we will prioritise students who return their 

consent forms promptly. We will not be able to accommodate students who submit their forms  

after our quota has been reached. 

 

If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to 

contact Susan Farah on 8165 4700.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and partnership in providing meaningful experiences for 

our students.  

  

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

Susan Farah              Kevin O’Neil  

INCLUSIVE EDUCATION LEADER   PRINCIPAL  
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